
 

 

August 10, 2020 

 

 

Dear Concordia Village Residents, Families and Staff: 

 

RE: COVID 19 Update 

 

All COVID 19 Precautions Continue at Concordia Village  

-all incoming Visitors are screened,  

-we are all encouraged to wash our hands frequently,  

-we all maintain our 6 foot distance from other people in the Village, on the grounds or at other 

establishments, and  

-we sterilize incoming packages.  

 

With the number of cases increasing in Winnipeg and Manitoba, we are forced to enhance or re-instate 

precautions announced earlier. 

 

Mask Wearing (either Procedure Masks or Face Shields are acceptable as “Masks” at the Village: 

Effective Tuesday, August 11, we have determined that the following measures are necessary: 

-All Visitors are asked to wear masks on entry and while in the Village, 

-All Screeners wear masks while taking temperatures (within 6 feet of anyone),  

-All Dining Room Servers wear masks while in prolonged contact within 6 feet of a Resident, 

-All Housekeepers wear masks at any time they are in-suite or within 6 feet of a Resident, 

-All Maintenance Staff wear masks at any time they are in-suite or within 6 feet of a Resident, and 

-All other staff wear masks at any time they must be in prolonged contact within 6 feet of a Resident. 

 

 

For more Provincial Health information, please access - https://sharedhealthmb.ca/health-providers/coronavirus-

resources/.   

 

If you have Village-COVID-related questions or concerns, please contact me at any time - Les W. Janzen, CEO, 

Concordia Wellness Projects Inc. at ljanzen@concordiavillage.ca 
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